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Dear Mr Buisman, 

Further to your correspondence with Mr Garrone, I have the pleasure to inform you that the 
document entitled "European decision-making processes and National Parliaments - Replies 
to the Questionnaire" (enclosed) has been made public. 

This document could be the basis of a conference on the issue. However, the Venice 
Commission, due to its very busy agenda, is presently not in a position to organise such a 
conference, at least in the near future. 

Yours sincerely, 

Director, Secretary of the Venice Commission 

Simona Granata-Menghini 

Tel ► +33 (0)3 88 41 20 67 	Mail ► _ 
Fax ► +33 (0)3 88 41 37 38 	Site ► www.venice.caeint 


	Page 1

